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As the La Crosse school district continues to hammer away at creating a new  employee
handbook, not only are the t's being crossed and the I's dotted....but  single words are getting
attention.

         

Superintendent Randy Nelson, says working back and forth with the La Crosse  Education
Association to make sure everything is out in the open for teachers  and staff though the
process...has been the biggest help. 
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